
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

September 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
RE: Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening   
 

 
We would like to invite you to your child’s ‘Meet the 

Tutor’ evening, which will be held on Thursday 6th 
October 2022 from 4.00pm to 7.00pm.  
 

This evening will provide you with the opportunity to meet and speak with your child’s 
form tutor and discuss how they have found their first weeks at Secondary School. It will 

allow us to work together to ensure that your child has the best support possible and 
address any concerns you may have. We are expecting all parents and carers to attend 
but should you have any problems with appointments, please contact your child’s tutor 

as soon as possible. 
 

You will be allocated an appointment time and due to the volume of appointments these 
will be in two slots, 4.00-5.30 pm or 5.30 – 7.00pm. 

 
Please can you complete the survey below in order to confirm your attendance and 
preferred time slot. Appointment booking will close 12 noon on Monday 3rd October. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MTTEvening6-10-22 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss V. Horrocks  
Head of Year 7 

 
 

7R Mrs Durici e.durici@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7E Mr Waring M.Waring@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7D Miss Sharples H.Sharples@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7I Mr Grayston J.Grayston@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7S Mr Galley V.Galley@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7H Mr Horne s.horne@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7V Miss Ryan S.Ryan@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7A Miss Hall r.hall@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

7L Mrs Martin/Mrs Brown s.martin@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 
s.brown@reddish.stockport.sch.uk 

 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/MTTEvening6-10-22

